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All Australian animals have the right ,as we all do ,to have a voice and to have laws in our society
that protect tAustralian animals deserve to have laws in our society for their welfare and safety in
all areas of their being.There needs to be an Independent Office of Animal Protection,where
compassionate animal orientated people are trained in all aspects of animal welfare rights and to
enforce them across the board for each and every animal.There is no room in this country for
animal abusers on any level and with an independent office we are one step closer for a better life
for all Australian animals .THANKYOU.
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